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Knights of Columbus Lenten fish fries have begun. The Knights' pie sale is ongoing. Soon we
will have some new items for sale that we think will interest you, and when April arrives, you
will see Knights around town taking part in the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. Wait a minute -- is
raising money all the Knights do?  Absolutely not! The Knights of Columbus is first and
foremost a service and charitable organization. Our goal is to help as many people as we can
while helping Knights become better fathers, husbands, neighbors, Catholics. The fact of the
matter is sometimes doing charity costs money, and we try to raise funds to help others while
offering everyone a chance to help us with our charitable work.  Still, not all charity has a
financial cost. Just recently, a parishioner who no longer can do any heavy lifting contacted a
Knight he knows to ask for help in that department. The Knight gathered a group of other
Knights and together they did the work for the gentleman. The Knights are happy to help in such
situations. In fact, we are eager to do so. If anybody needs any sort of assistance from the
Knights, please don't hesitate to contact a Knight you know or call our grand knight, Mike
Karpus, at 616-225-9419 and we will be more than happy to get a crew together and help.  
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